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6/12/23 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
Myself and the Pupil Council would like to inform you that we are organising for each class to 
bring in items to make hampers which we will then sell tickets for. 
Each classroom has a different theme. 
 
P1 Hamper Theme is Toys/Games 
P2 Hamper Theme is Activities 
P3/4 Hamper Theme is Relax 
P5 Hamper Theme is Movies 
P6/7 Hamper Theme is Baking 
 
Just a friendly reminder – please do not buy anything far too expensive – this is just for fun! 
 
Some suggestions for each hamper: 
 
Toys/games                            Activities                                         Relax 
Board games                         skipping rope                                  Hot Chocolate 
Dolls                                        small balls                                        bath bombs 
Toy cars                                  bat and ball                                      Face masks 
Playing cards                          frisbee                                              eye masks 
Chalk                                                                                                  hair gel 
 
Movies                                     Baking 
Popcorn                                  Cookie Cutters/baking utensils 
Crisps                                       Sprinkles 
Cartons of drinks                   Icing/icing bags 
Sweets                                     Choc cake mix/choc chips 
Cushion/pillow                       cupcakes 
 
Please bring items in by Wednesday 13th December. Raffle tickets will be 20p each and will go on 
sale Friday 15th December. 
 
Please remember to make sure that the Best Before Date is before the 21st December  when 
buying food items. 
 
Yours sincerely 
Mya (Chairperson)  and Pupil Council 

  



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

                                                             

 

 

 

                                                             

 

 


